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From: Ircnelson@aol.com

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 2:54 PM /[‘;A
To: sbcob K Q{;;‘/: J
Subject: Re: Action Needed This Week on the Proposed High Density Project at Calle RL/

Real/Patterson - - March 1 Hearing

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern:

Is this really our last chance to be heard? We are tired, worn out and frustrated at your
refusing to talk about density and traffic safety on the Proposed High Density Project
on Calle Real/Patterson.

Do you live in this area? We all do and the fact (and | mean fact) that this project will
create even more of a bottleneck on Calle Real and Patterson is inevitable, not
occasionally but daily. Will accidents happen? Of course they will.

Does the project fit in with it's surroundings? No. Is it consistent with community plan
aspirations? No. Is the project too tall and too dense? Absolutely.

The developer acknowledged the concerns we have about the other development
happening right across the street. Right turns, left turns, bridge congestion,
neighborhood impingement. All of it. | keep repeating myself. We have so many
vacant buildings. Why can't developers gut and redo existing ones for their
projects? Why do they have to find every single lot, corner, slice of land to develop
without the concern, courtesy and care for the neighborhoods they squeeze into?

As a Board of Supervisors, we ask that you DO NOT decline hearing our voices at this
next meeting. It is important. We need to be heard. Thank you.

Lorraine Nelson
206 Pereza Circle
Santa Barbara, CA 93111



